
Dear Ms. Asquith, 
  
Re: Proposed Rule Change - 2380. Leverage Limitations 
 
I strongly oppose the proposed rule change. 
  
I am currently using FOREX Trading as my semi-retirement vehicle.  
It is allowing me to make enough money to retire with some dignity.  
It is all I have left.  
All my other assets have been so diminished in the last year,  
I fear I will be unable to survive such a devastating blow to my  
financial future if you follow though with Proposed Rule Change -  
2380 Leverage Limitations. 
  
I sincerely hope you will reconsider Passing such a destructive Rule. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
William E Weaver 
 


